C.S.R.C.
COMMITTEE MEETING
MINUTES
 January 2016
Present-  Steve Connor, Jo Pinder, Clare White, Oliver White, Lesley Afuakwah, Lyn Swan, Fiona Young, Graeme Fletcher, Stuart Slaven, Ivar Campbell
Apologies - Paul Denholm, Karen Sanders
Previous Actions
Safety Manual, which includes induction for new members to be drafted by Graeme (ongoing) 
Photos of committee in the clubhouse (ongoing) KS 
New club Hoodie and one piece to be designed (ongoing) Jo/Lesley 
Capsize drill to be arranged (ongoing) 
Launch training (ongoing) Caroline has arranged some dates for this and some are attending 
Honorary membership letter to be drafted ad sent to Gavin, GF

Stampfli single is still to be collected by owner (ongoing) 
Boat usage Policy to be decided by coaches

Donation of old sweep blades to Tay rowing club (ongoing)
Selling the Minibus (ongoing) 

Presidents Report 
Lyn has taken over a membership secretary

New membership forms have been sent out

Graeme will complete Water Safety Audit
Clare will check insurance policy 
Congratulations to Clare for attending the British indoor rowing championships  

Junior Report 
Juniors kept training over Christmas and had high numbers
25 people will be going to Portugal, Mel, Louise, Ale, Lesley and Niall McClure will be coaching 
Deposits have been paid and flights booked

Lesley will look into travel insurance for the trip

Junior Saturday sessions will be starting up again
The Juniors had a successful Christmas evening and the excess money was put towards the costs of new exercise bands

Juniors have started the road to Rio challenge, which will take place from 1st January to 5th August. They will row 941km along with the coaches 

Financial Report 
3 checks were written in December
The accounts will be presented at a later date

Clare will try to contact the auditor 
Club Masters Report
Steve will buy a new replacement wheel for the trailer
Shower curtain is still to be installed 
Captains report
Discussions were had regarding learn to rows after Rio Olympics 
Membership forms have been sent out
Website was updated with pictures of the committee 

Boat usage was updated on website

AOB
Thanks to William for painting the changing rooms

Ivar bought cleaning supplies

Burns night proposed for 20th February, Ivar will send out message to club members 
100 club winner 109

